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We are offering pupils from Year 8 - 11 an opportunity to get extra support in Mathematics. 

Tutors will be available each week via google meet to help with difficulties and to consolidate 

topics being covered by class teachers.  Details as to when the sessions will run can be found on 

your child's mathematics google classroom page. To support pupils in the best way we can 

sessions may be limited to 5 pupils at a time and will operate on a sign-up basis each week. 

  

The Mathematics Department. 
 

Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor  
Co. Down  
BT20 4TH 
  
Tel: 028 9147 5340     
Fax: 028 9147 5345 
  
info@glenlolacollegiate.bangor.ni.sch.uk 
www.glenlolacollegiate.net 
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